
From:  
Sent: 12 December 2022 15:27 
To:  
Subject: Witney parkrun - license renewal 
 

Dear Sharon, 
 
The licence we have to use to use the sports ground at WWSSC as part of the 
Witney parkrun course expires on 10th March 2023. Given your previous 
involvement regarding our current licence, would you be the correct person to help 
arrange it again? 
 
We hoped for a minimum extension of 2 years but if you were happy to make this 
longer, we would be very pleased to accept that. 
 
As before, the use is for Saturday mornings with the option of holding additional 
events on Christmas Day and New Year's Day where these don't fall on Saturdays.  
 
Additionally, as per my previous email, we would love to have the opportunity to 
come along to an appropriate WTC meeting to provide a brief update regarding 
Witney parkrun. Plenty of positive snippets that we would like to share after another 
fantastic parkrun year! 
 
Thank you very much in advance for your assistance.  
 
With kind regards, 
 
 


